
San Diego USATF

Meeting of the Board of Directors

FGM Office, San Diego

June 15, 2011

1. President Jay Beltz called the meeting to order at 7:09pm.  In attendance were 
Michael Adkins, Lolitia Bache, Tom Bache, Tonie Campbell, Adam Henderson, 
Thom Hunt, Tim Seaman and Jim Skelly.

2. Kimberly Russo of the California State Games gave a presentation on the upcoming 
event being held August 4-7.

3. Treasurer Lolitia Bache gave the Treasurer’s Report.

4. President Jay Beltz reported that he will be attending the USATF Association 
Workshop in August in San Mateo, CA. There will also be a Level I Coaching Clinic 
on August 19-21 at San Diego City College.

5. LDR Report:  The Dirt Dog Cross Country Series is all set and ready to go.

6. T&F Chair Toni Campbell reported that the first Summer Nights Track Meet was held 
June 8 at Cathedral Catholic HS. The Open Association Championship meet was 
held June 5 at PLNC with about 100 athletes competing in 200 events total. The 
meet about broke even financially. Next year the Assoc. Champs meet will be held a 
week later, the 2nd Sunday in June.

7. Masters T&F: Chuck McMahon Meet will be held on June 25 at CSU-San Marcos. 
Everything is on schedule although more volunteers are always needed.

8. Racewalk: Tim Seaman reported that there is a need to recruit more racewalk 
officials as there aren’t enough in the Association.

9. Youth Chairman Michael Adkins reported that the Association Youth T&F 
Championships was June 11-12. The Regional Junior Olympic Meet is also being 
hosted by the association, from June 21-23. Officials are always needed.

10. Officials Report: Jim Skelly reported that upcoming meets are the Chuck McMahon 
on June 25, AFC Half on August 14, the State Games August 4-7, and the Senior 
Olympics on September 24.

11. Adam Henderson made a motion to rent a centrally located storage space. The 
motion was seconded and passed.

12. President Jay Beltz adjourned the meeting at 8:54pm.

Tom Bache
Secretary


